
I completely support SB 554. Local governments should have the options and tools needed to provide a higher standard of public 
safety. It’s clear to me that whenever and wherever firearms are allowed, the chances for intentional or accidental shootings exists, 
as well as suicides. I do not believe that the presence of a firearm in a school or government building is ever necessary; on the 
contrary I believe it logically leads to increased violence, injuries and deaths. And with the growing political extremism in our society 
we need to feel safe in our schools and governmental buildings.


